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Prof . Z. K. Matthews 
C/o The Permanent Secretary for 

External Affairs 
Government Offices 
GABERONES 
Bechuanaland 

Dear Prof . Matthews , 

A cutting of a report which appeared in "The Daily 
Despatch" , East London , of July 22 , 1966 with the news of your 
appointment as representative for Botswana at the United Nations 
in New York has been brought to my notice . 

Allow me , on behalf of the Principal and Council of 
the University , to extend to you our heartiest congratulations 
on this achievement . 

The University is very proud that one of its past students 
has been singled out to be appointed to such an important diplomatic 
post . The University feels honoured indeed and wishes you every 
success in your new position . 

Yours sincerely , 

A.P. Schutte 
DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT 
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